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' WASHINGTON D.C. 20505 - 

25 January 2012 

The Honorable Eric H. Holder, Jr. 
Attorney General 

G Washington, D.c. 20530-0009 
6-A.»""' 

M
‘ 

Dear Mr. Attorney General: , 

I understand that various members of Congress have requested 
the Department of Justice (DOJ) investigate certain alleged ,” 

improper activities of the New York City Police Department
I 

(NYPD), and include within its investigation a review of the 
Central Intelligence Agency's (CIA) relationship with the NYPD. 
The congressional requests referenced media reports concerning 
these matters. A

. 

As you consider these congressional requests, you may also 
wish to consider the views of the CIA's Inspector General (IG) 
~regarding CIA's relationship with the NYPD. The CIA's IG 
recently completed a review of certain CIA support to, and 
involvement with, the NYPD, including the NYPD Intelligence 
Division (NYPD—ID). CIA notified the Intelligence Oversight 

~ Board of the inquiry and has provided information to both 
Congressional Intelligence Oversight Committees. 

- The Executive Summary of the.Inspector General's report is 
enclosed for your consideration. Please let me know if we may 
be of any further assistance to you or the Department in this 
matter.‘

y 

Sincerely, 

David H. Petraeus 

Enclosure: As stated 

\ 
ZUIZ Jilié 25

4 
i. 

‘ / JNLJL‘ 5.1.‘! 

' 

THE DIRECT§1 » 

0 

; _ 

CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 1' 
‘ i~- H. MI. !_,,__

I :\..~ 

IE T9 Le to 

LETTER IS UNCLASSIFIED//FOUO 
"WHEN SEPERATED FROM ENCLOSURE 

SE7IéIT/ ,§§oP.N 

' Approved for Release: 2015/09/23__C06354904 

(b)(3)


